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Dear Mr. Stevenson, 
  
As a small IDA Member, I support the proposed amendment to OSC Rule 31-502 
as it eliminates an unfair recruiting advantage currently enjoyed by larger IDA 
Members.  More importantly I see it as a first step in the removal of a politically 
motivated barrier to entry that was implemented at the outset of the MFDA.  I 
can see no legitimate reason why the public and IDA Members can not benefit 
from the advantages of a multiple licensing structure that Americans enjoy 
today.  I encourage you and the OSC to go all the way and establish such a 
structure in Ontario and do so in the public's best interests. 
  
Cheers, 

  
Doug Leyland, C.A., MBA 
President and CFO 
yourCFO Advisory Group Inc. 
yourCFO Wealth Management Inc. 
5500 North Service Rd., 3rd Floor 
Burlington, ON   L7L 6W6 
Phone: (905)331-2885, ext. 222 
Toll Free: (888)539-5263 
Fax: (905)331-2886 
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